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Governor extends Boori Boot Yullo Festival greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended his warm greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of Boori 

Boot Yullo. He expressed his hope that the joyous celebration by the Nyishi community 

brings happiness, prosperity, and bountiful harvests to the State. 

The Governor said that festivals hold a special place in our lives, reflecting the vibrant spirit 

of our communities. As an agrarian society, many festivals are deeply connected to 

agriculture and the environment, showcasing our gratitude to nature and our collective 

commitment to sustaining its blessings. Boori Boot Yullo is a beautiful expression of this 

connection, celebrating our rich cultural heritage, agricultural traditions, and progress. Let 

this festival serve as a reminder of our duty to protect and nurture these natural gifts, 

ensuring the well-being and prosperity of future generations, he said. 

On this auspicious occasion, may the spirit of Boori Boot Yullo bless everyone with good 

health, happiness, and harmony, the Governor wished in his message. 
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